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This bill takes the power from the people, once again, and puts it into the hands of 

the government.  

I have a Constitutional, God given right to protect myself. I can assure you; the 

Oregon Government is not more powerful than God or the US Constitution.  

Being a woman over 50, white and in a Sanctuary City, I will absolutely protect myself 

and my child.  

If this hideous bill is passed, you will be served with Affidavits claiming full 

responsibility for endangering my life and my child's life.  

 

The lawful gun owners carry a huge responsibility. Not one lawful gun owner has 

done a mass shooting. The mass shooters are carrying illegally. IT'S NOT THAT 

HARD.  


